Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
Request for Qualification (RFQ) No. 27789 relating to its Springs Protection Initiative

The District has issued Request for Qualification (RFQ) No. 27789 relating to its Springs Protection Initiative. The District’s Evaluation Committee (“Committee”) for this RFQ will meet at District headquarters at 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177, at 10:00 a.m. on November 25, 2013, to evaluate and rank the Letters of Interest received from respondents to this RFQ. Staff will: (1) discuss the responses and finalize the initial ranking, and (2) determine a shortlist of respondents and whether some or all respondents need to make an oral presentation in advance of finalizing the rankings. If oral presentations are required, they will be conducted at District headquarters at 2:00 p.m. on December 3, 2013. The District will then finalize rankings and determine a shortlist of respondents. If oral presentations are not required, the shortlist will be developed from the initial ranking of respondents. The shortlist will be presented to the District’s Governing Board for approval at District headquarters on December 10, 2013, at or after 11:00 a.m. Upon approval, negotiations with the top-ranked respondent will commence at 1:00 p.m. on December 11, 2013.

Special accommodations for disabilities may be requested through Alan Weaver, Sr. Contracts Administrator, by emailing aweaver@sjrwmd.com, or by calling 1(800)955-8771 (TTY), at least five business days before the date needed.
